
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 2024 
 
 
 
Friends, 
 
Thank you for your continued prayers for our ministry. In the month of July, we had an incredible month 
teaching and preaching in the schools. The next generation is open to the Gospel in Thailand via the schools, 
and we are happy to go through that door.  
 
What these young people need is another church. We have an opportunity to get a church property in this 
area for $9,000. This will not only allow us to reach them but also to disciple them to be soul winners. If you 
would please help us get this property fixed up, we could have a brand-new church in an area with no light.  
 
We have the man of God ready, along with the property, but we need the building to be fixed up. The rainy 
season this year is going to be horrible, and we want to fix this up now so we don’t have flooding. The ceilings 
and windows are very bad, and the roof is leaking a lot. We could have at least 100 people every week once 
we begin having services. 
 
If you can help us with any financial gift, that would be a blessing. Thank you so much! Please email me if 
you can help us with a brand-new church in Thailand. 
 
God bless you! 
 
Eddie Arold and Family 

 


